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Buenos Aires, 2 February 2016 

 

CIRCULAR 01/2016 - CUSTOMS – PORT OF NECOCHEA – STORE LIST 

Dear Sirs, 
 
Further to our circular dated 25th June 2015, in which we informed that the 
Customs Authorities at the Port of Necochea required to all vessels through 
their agents to present the store list declaration upon arrival in Spanish 
language, we are pleased to inform that after change of customs authorities 
at Necochea Port, this requirement does not apply any longer. 
 
Therefore, from now on, the store list declaration can be presented to the 
customs authorities in English language as applicable to all other 
Argentinean ports. 
  
We remain at your disposal for any clarification and/or additional 
information that you may require. 
  
  
Best regards 
  
     Alberto Trigub 
Pandi Liquidadores SRL 
 


